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LAUREL ACRES PLAYGROUND EXPANSION OPENING 

 

Mount Laurel, NJ --- Mount Laurel Council is excited to announce the opening of an additional 

playground at Laurel Acres Park on Wednesday, November 24th.    

Laurel Acres Park offers a variety of recreational activities for residents to enjoy. The park 

features a dog run, picnic tables, pavilions, and play areas for 2-5 year olds and 5-12 year olds. 

The new playground will be an additional area for 5-12-year-old children to enjoy. The 

Township is pleased to be able to provide additional equipment for families, as the park has seen 

an uptick in foot traffic. In the spring/summer of 2022 the Township will add additional benches 

and picnic tables to accommodate families.  

The new playground features a play structure with rubberized safety surfacing, multiple slides, a 

rock climbing wall, a sky run zip track, and shade canopies. A new accessible feature includes a 

RoxAll See Saw that can seat up to five children. With high backs and side rails, each of the four 

seats on the see saw are designed for children to enjoy with friends. The center saucer is 

designed for users with mobility issues to easily transfer from a mobility device to enjoy. “The 

Township has made it a priority to make our playgrounds as accessible as possible. Laurel Acres 

park gives our residents a place to gather to connect and share memories.” stated Mayor Steglik.  

 

The playground will be open for the long holiday weekend for families to enjoy.  
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